
Mrs. B. Tefank 
353 N. Woodland Street 
Englewood, New Jersey 07631 

Dear Mrs. Tefank: 

January 8, 1976 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $5.00 which 
you were ind enough to give to the Diocese. 

Our eceipt No.22671 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 

Sincerel , 

Stephen ambourian 
Executive Director 


